
 

  Year 6 have  

been learning  

      about  

homelessness 
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A reminder that we have an 

answer machine system in place 

to report any absences. If your 

child is ill, please phone the 

office on 01745 852757, select 

option 1 and leave your child’s 

name, class and reason for 

absence. We have a duty of 

care to know where our 

children are so this will avoid us 

having to phone or message 

anyone who doesn’t let us 

know why their child/children 

are not in school. Thank you for 

your support and cooperation 

with this. Diolch. 

 

  

  

  

  

 

 

 

 

We have a number of children 

who are arriving late. Please 

make every effort to get your 

child/children to school on time. 

If children are persistently late, 

we will be arranging a meeting 

for parents with our Family Link 

Officers from County. Thanks. 

https://www.google.com/url?sa=i&url=http%3A%2F%2Fysgolpenmorfa.com%2Flogo-2-2%2F&psig=AOvVaw0IC1fhXFAUrvqjEhsHjBOw&ust=1587731828247000&source=images&cd=vfe&ved=0CAIQjRxqFwoTCPjAkY3H_ugCFQAAAAAdAAAAABAe


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

5C have been learning about CPR and the importance of defibrillators 

as part of their explanation text about how the heart works. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Happy Birthday 

Myla FB – 29th September 

Maisie G – 29th September 

Sonny J – 29th September 

Sophie W – 30th September 

Annabelle D – 2nd October 

Lilly M – 3rd October 

Harvey A – 4th October 

A reminder that we are not 

able to allow birthday cakes or 

sweets due to children with 

allergies and also being a 

healthy school. Thank you for 

your cooperation with this.  

 

 

 
 

 

 

This week Year 3 have been creating bar charts on JIT. 

Important dates for your 

diary 

Monday 7th October  

1/2MH & 1/2P Forest 

School/Life Skills 

Tuesday 8th October   

Y4 & Y6 Forest School/Life 

Skills/Builders Yard 

Y5 Swimming 

Y2 Jamboree in the hall 

Wednesday 9th October 

Y3 & Y5 Forest School/Life 

Skills/Builders Yard 

Thursday 10th October 

EYW, EYJ & 1/2NH Forest 

School/Life Skills 

Solihull Training for parents    

9am – 12pm in the              

Training Room 

Friday 11th October 

Language and Play in the hall  

9am – 11.30am 

Please note that the wearing of jewellery is discouraged.  Pupils with 

pierced ears are to wear a stud earring at school for safety reasons. During 

PE sessions all jewellery is to be removed. 

A reminder 

that 

children 

are to 

wear black 

tracksuits 

and a plain 

white T 

Shirt for 

both PE 

and Life 

Skills 

session 

please. 

Thank you 

for your 

supporting 

us. 


